
The Municipality of Steenbergen is providing a number of support measures to residents, social 

institutions and entrepreneurs in our community who are dealing with the consequences of the 

Covid-19 crisis. These local measures are in addition to the measures taken by the national 

Government to help them.

Do you have any questions about these support measures?
Send an e-mail to: steunmaatregelen@gemeente-steenbergen.nl

The Municipality is helping the Food 
Bank so that food packages remain 
available. 

Residents’ initiatives which contribu-
te to solidarity during the Corona cri-
sis may claim up to € 10,000 instead 
of € 5,000 from the Initiative Fund.

The Municipality will refund fees for 
events that have been canceled.

The Municipality is providing digital 
tools (laptop or tablet) for home 
education to families who do not 
have these available.

Entrepreneurs can apply for deferral 
of payment of municipal taxes and 
advertising tax. 

Assessments already imposed may 
be paid later. Other assessments will 
be imposed later.

Catering entrepreneurs are excused 
from paying  rent for their terraces 
for the coming months.

The Municipality will pay invoices 
from entrepreneurs more quickly.

The Municipality is contributing to 
families and the self-employed who 
do not have sufficient money to buy 
essential groceries.

Social institutions such as associa-
tions or village halls do not have to 
pay rent for municipal premises for 
the time being.  The Municipality will 
contact them to discuss whether they 
need help. 

If weekly markets are cancelled, the 
Municipality will refund fees to the 
market vendors. 

The Municipality will not send pay-
ment reminders to entrepreneurs.

Social Work (WijZijn Steenbergen) will 
receive extra funds. 


